
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I can’t believe how quickly this half term has gone. I am sure all the children are 
ready for a break as they have all worked so hard in school. Teachers are very 
impressed with the progress the children have made and look forward to shar-
ing their hard work with you at parents evening.  

School has been busy this week. The children 
enjoyed their ‘spooky’ disco on Wednesday. 
Many thanks to the PFA for organising such a 
fun event.  

 

 
 

The children all enjoyed YOGA this week. They all look forward to their weekly sessions, where they have the opportunity to relax 
and contemplate. We are looking forward to YOGA continuing after half term.  

The Explorers have been learning all about length and symmetry in maths. They had great fun 
measuring one another and estimating one another’s heights. The Explorers also learnt about the 
waterproof properties of different materials and placing the items into a Venn Diagram.  
KS2 have been enjoying learning about ‘The Fall’ in RE with Mrs Mur-
ray. They have also been thinking about our next Gospel Value which 
Thankfulness. In Geography they have been learning about the differ-
ent layers of the Earth and Tectonic Plates. 

 

The Mini Police joined PCSO Sarah Blacow and Police Constable Becky at 
Windermere Police Station this week. The children were given an fake 
scenario where they had to break up a fight, arrest the suspect and 
help the injured party. Thank you to South Lakes Police for arrang-
ing these memorable activities. 

 

Please make a note of key dates below as dates for the Explorers 
Christmas play and also the KS2 Christmas performance have been 
confirmed.  

 

Our open morning was a great success, thank you if you were able to join us- a re-
minder we do have places in most year groups, please contact the office for more 
information.  

Toddler group also came up to join us for the morning. We love welcoming the 
younger ones for the session.  

 

I hope you have a lovely and peaceful break and look forward to welcoming you 
back on Monday 30th October at 8.45.  

Take care 

 

 
Mrs Bone  

Friday Newsletter 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Weds 1st Nov—Mass 
Weds 8th Nov—Mini Police AM 
Fri 10th Nov—KS2 Cinema visit 

Weds 15th Nov—Forest School KS2 only 
Thurs 16th Nov—Explorers Cinema visit 
Weds 29th Nov—Forest School KS1 only 

Fri 1st Dec — PFA Christmas Fair—details TBC 
Sat 2nd Dec—Christmas Carols @ Lakeland 

Mon 4th Dec—KS2 Xmas Performance @ 2pm 
Tues 5th Dec—Explorers Xmas Perfomance @ 

2pm 
Fri 15th Dec—NO AFTERSCHOOL CLUB due to 

Staff Training 
Tues 19th Dec—School closes @ 2pm 

Friday 20th October 2023 

Rec 100% 

Year 1  95%   

Year 2  96% 

Year 3  73%  

Year 4  90% 

Year 5 98% 

Year 6 100% 

Scan the QR code to get to 

our website. 


